
New Speech Language Technician  

The Kane School District would like to welcome Thomas Chamberlain. Mr. Chamberlain 
was born and raised in Kanab, Utah, and is thrilled to be back home and working as a 
Speech Language Technician for Kane County School District. Thomas attended SUU 
for three years (2012-2015) where he obtained his Associates Degree and met his wife 
Brindley while attending school. He then transferred to Utah State University (2016-
2018) and was able to achieve a Bachelor’s Degree in Communicative Disorders and 
Deaf Education. Thomas and his wife, Brindley, have two children: Jane (3 years) and 
JT (9 months).  The Chamberlain family plans to make their home in Kanab and will 
begin work for the district in August, 2018. I would like to welcome Mr. and Mrs. 
Chamberlain to district. 

 

Ben Dalton 
Superintendent  
Kane School District 	


